March 5, 2024
	
Dear Parent/Guardian,

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Greenville Middle School will be teaching Always Changing and Growing Up Puberty Education, a curriculum that helps children understand the physical and emotional changes they experience during puberty. The curriculum will be presented to 7th grade students for a presentation time of 30 minutes on March 20th.  The school district selected this curriculum due to its age-appropriate content and for the careful presentation of sensitive material.  

Greenville Middle School has an “opt-in” policy where the parent/guardian must sign a permission form to allow his/her child to participate in the curriculum. Please indicate below if you do agree for your child to take part in the curriculum.

Boys and girls will view the program separately.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please have student to return their signed permission slip to their Texas History teacher by March 19th or sign electronically in Skyward.

If you would like to review the curriculum, or if you have any questions about the curriculum or its implementation in your school, you may contact me, Nurse Campos at 903-453-3212.

Sincerely,

Shaquetta Taylor
School Counselor
Greenville Middle School
903-453-3213
















Parent Permission Slip to Participate in Always Changing and Growing Up Puberty Education
☐ I do give permission for my child to participate in the Always Changing and Growing Up Puberty Education.

Date: ______________________________________________________________________________

Name of child:  ______________________________________________________________________________

Name of Parent/Guardian: ______________________________________________________________________________


Signature of Parent/Guardian: ______________________________________________________________________________


